Johnsonburg Camp & Retreat Center Current Covid Policy
Under guidance from the Warren County Health Department, we will do the following:  Staff will continue to be tested weekly.  We will continue to follow the recommendations of the CDC, ACA and NJDOH and share any updates with you prior to your arrival at summer camp or any retreat.
Should a camper exhibit symptoms characteristic of Covid-19 while in attendance, our health care staff will administer a rapid test. Should the participant’s test return a positive result, the participant will be retested. If the second test is positive, the participant will be required to return home. In this situation, we will work with the camper to find a time later in the summer when they may participate in overnight camp or provide a full refund of camp fees.
As a precaution and for added peace of mind, we strongly encourage parents and guardians to monitor their camper’s health prior to arrival at camp and keep them home if they exhibit signs of illness.  We are also encouraging at home testing before attending a camp week or weekend retreat.
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